
RE: Utility Address Update 

Docket: A-2016-2575561  

7/23/2021 

To whom this may concern,  

National Utilities Refund, LLC DBA National Energy would like to change the 

address. 

Old Address: PO BOX 332, Fogelsville PA 18051 

NEW Address: 660 Delaware Ave, #351, Hellertown PA 18055 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Vincent DiMaio 

President 

610.462.9818 

vince@nationalutiliytltd.com 


